
 
 
 

February 28, 2008 
Minutes 

 
 
At the February 28th meeting we had 9 members and one guest.  Kathy brought along 
her husband as the guest.  Kathy also brought pizzas and Rick and his wife provided 
refreshments.  The first hour of the meeting was spent going over the new proposed 
Rules of Competition.  What is great is the document has incorporated so many 
members’ ideas and is fast becoming something I think all the membership can live with 
and be proud of.   
 
I promised to incorporate the changes from the meeting notes and send it out to the 
membership for review.  I hope to have this completed very soon as I would like the club 
to vote on accepting the document and then implementing the changes.   
 
I also hope to then move on to the club Charter and start the process of creating a new 
and better Charter for the club.   
 
After we completed the discussion on the Rules of Competition, Mark Hamilton set up 
and provided a program and a prospective on the use of small digital pocket cameras.  
He also discussed photographers who have created some very interesting works using 
both film and digital cameras.  Mark provided a digital slide presentation as part of his 
program.  
 
After Mark's program I gave a very quick look at GIMP, a free alternative to Adobe 
Photoshop and Lightroom. 
 
 
Remember, the subject for our photo competition on March 13 is “LOVE”. 
 
Respectively, 
 
Mike Adkins, 
President 


